
July 26, 1996 

 

 

Ms. Irene F. Marr 

320 East Mason Avenue 

Alexandria, VA 22301 

 

 

Dear Ms. Marr: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would formally like to offer you on the 

position of Senior Analyst with the Review Board.  We very much hope that you will accept our 

offer.  As we have stated before, the offer is contingent upon all requisite security clearances being 

obtained. 

 

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 


